
Gordon Head Middle School 

  Wednesday 

September 22, 2021 
 

 

 PISE will be in the school today for PE classes. 
 Are you interested in promoting human rights for all?  If so, come to the library Thursday at lunch to 

learn more about this club.   
 Please remember that we are a “pack in pack out” school.  This means that you should be taking 

home ALL items that you bring to school, incuding packaging and food waste. 
 Cross Country runners, there will be a practice today during the first part of lunch.  Please meet in 

the gathering area and we will go for a run.  If you have completed forms, please bring them with 
you.  Our first race is tomorrow after school at Cedar Hill Golf Course. 

 


